ed@guman.net

——— —
From: Grant Gurnee <Grant@ecologicalbenefits.com>
Sent: Thursday, December 19, 2024 9:08 AM
To: bill@guman.net
Cc: Ed Morgan; Jon Dauzvardis
Subject: Re: Canyon Creek Ranch Deliverables Update

Hi Bill -
You are welcome.
Unfortunately we do not have any idea on USFWS timing, and as our Report states (paraphrased) "when

an applicant finds that there will be No Effect on T&E species the USFWS may not respond at all as they
are not bound by the ESA to do so'. We will follow up with them in January to see where things stand.

Happy Holidays,
Grant

On Thu, Dec 19, 2024 at 9:06 AM <bill@guman.net> wrote:
Thanks, Grant — we will upload this to EDARP.
Do you have an idea on timing for USFWS?

Bill
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